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Hello, dear friends!

We would like to thank you so much for our lodging for 9 nights in Dresden!

We really liked «Louise20 Hostel»: a professional team, helpful staff, cosy clean rooms and showers. The
location - a cosy courtyard in the very heart of Neustadt - is especially convenient. We had a wonderful
time and felt at home!

We will surely come to your hostel next year.

With warm regards from Russia
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